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CHRISTMAS TIME IN PRE-SCHOOL

During the Advent season, there was a

buzz of activity in the kindergarten. Each

week, we celebrated the lighting of the

next candle on the Advent wreath, set the

festive mood through collective singing,

and delved into our understanding of the

traditions surrounding this special time.

On December 7th, even St. Nicholas paid us

a visit. Prior to his arrival, we delved into

the unique attire of St. Nicholas, crafted

our own Santa hats, and rehearsed a

special song, "Let's be happy and cheerful,"

in anticipation of his presence.
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The highlight was a festive Christmas Show where we

presented Christmas carols and performed a play for our

Foxhill Pre-school families. 

We extend our wishes to everyone for a wonderful

Christmas season with their loved ones and wish you a

happy 2024! 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB

The children in the AFC have been

incredibly productive. They

enthusiastically crafted their own

Christmas ornaments using air dry

clay. They had a great time using

different cookie cutter shapes to

create unique decorations for the

Christmas tree. A few children

even used wire star frames to

design their own bead ornaments,

which turned out stunningly

beautiful! And some children were

excited to make personalised

bookmarks as 'give away presents'

for their loved ones.  
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PRIMARY SCHOOL

December has been all about snow and Christmas. Our advent calendar is

nearing the end. We’ve had a lot of fun opening the doors on it and finding

out what our elf names are! We are busy making Christmas paintings and

cards. We have decorated the school with giant snowmen, snow globes and

Santa faces. We have read and written stories and poems and we are looking

forward to welcoming the parents to a performance of our work.

We also enjoyed the brief time with the snow. The children had tremendous

fun building snow cats, lions and snowmen. We are hoping for more snow

for the next year and for your ski-week in January.

We had a visit from more than 20 international teacher trainees, who

prepared and delivered some wonderful lessons on music, art and P.E. We

are looking forward to working with the PHT teacher trainees again in the

new year.

We wish everyone a very merry Christmas and a happy New Year.
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SECONDARY SCHOOL

The Secondary School also wishes everyone a Merry Christmas and

a Happy New Year!


